Welcome to FOSS’s first newsletter!

We aim to send a newsletter at the beginning of every term with updates on our
fundraising, where our fundraising has supported your children and future events we
have planned.

As you will already know, we have set up FOSS to help with fundraising across the school.
Our fundraising will ultimately help towards the cost of school trips and activities for all
children.

We currently have 8 members of our team and are thankful to be supported by Kate
Addison too.

We would like to officially introduce our team.

- Chairperson is Zoe who has children in year 4 and year 6
- Secretary is Laura who has children in year 3 and year 6
- Treasurer is Alana who has a child in year 2

We would like to hold a coffee morning to invite new members to join us and come to see
how you can get involved. We will send an invite out on Weduc soon with a date for this.
This is open to all parents and carers, we would love to hear some fresh ideas no matter
how big or small - every idea will be helpful.

Please see below for information on fundraising so far and for future events.

Thank you for your ongoing support. We hope to make every event a success and
enjoyable for all.

Dates for your diary -

Friday 20th October Bake sale

Tuesday 31st October First day back at school. Dress down day - Halloween costumes optional.

After school Spooky Scavenger hunt

Thursday 2nd November 50/50 draw (October’s number)

Wednesday 15th November Pre loved sale

Thursday 30th November 50/80 draw

Monday 11th December Movie Night for Early Years, Year 1 and Year 2

Tuesday 12th December Movie Night for Year 3 and Year 4

Thursday 14th December Movie Night for Year 5 and Year 6

Monday 18th December Christmas Raffle - tickets can be purchased nearer the time.

Thursday 21st December 50/50 draw. Last day of term.




FOSS Fundra,lslng so far...

,VVW"V"

y

summer Fete

We raised an incredible

Congratulations! w@

To Abril’s Mum from UB
Ants Class who was our first winner
of the 50/50 club and won £37!

We were lucky enough to
secure a £1200 grant from the
parish council for the
development of the new
squirrels classroom. We are
looking forward to seeing this
new classroom become a
special sensory space!

Our next draw will be on 20th
October

Tickets will be sold on the gate
nearer to the draw by FOSS members
but can also be purchased from
the school office.

Fundraising to be continued...
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Tuesday 31st October we return to school after half term.
On this day we would like to invite children to have a dress down day for a
donation of £1, please feel free to wear halloween costumes if you have any!
Our FOSS members will be out at the gates to collect any donations.

After school on 31st October we invite you to join our halloween scavenger
hunt around school. Let us take the stress out of Trick or Treating for you in
the safe environment of the school grounds. Tickets for sale by the chickens

every Friday until 20th October

Please see below for the poster for this!
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RAFFLE

Monday 18th December
gm@ 76th Decermber

Our 50/50 club will continue
with monthly draws.

Tickets available from

reception or from a FOSS
member.
You can pay for the year or the
current month. £1 per number.




